
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SW/LMC 
 
29 September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
This is a critical time for Year 13, when as well as studying for their A2 examinations, they are preparing for their 
future after Sixth Form.  Most of our students are making UCAS applications to study at Higher Education 
institutions, whilst some have other plans. 
 
All students have a mentor who is assisting them with their UCAS application or alternative plans.  We would like to 
invite your son / daughter to the Sixth Form on Monday 5th October between 4.30pm and 6.00pm to discuss your 
son / daughter’s progress and their future plans with their mentor.  On the same evening, there will also be a talk 
from a UCAS representative at 6pm about ‘Student Finance’. 
 
Your son / daughter has been given the opportunity to make an appointment. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Many thanks 

 
Sammy Wright 
Director of Sixth Form



 


